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2014-15/07 Revised 
 
MEMORANDUM 
  
To: Members of the Faculty of Applied Science & Engineering 
 
cc: Sioban Nelson, Vice-Provost, Academic Programs 
 FASE Chairs and Directors 
 
From: Cristina Amon, Dean 
 
Date: July 27, 2015 
 
Re: External Review of  the University of Toronto Institute for Aerospace Studies 
 

 
An external review of the University of Toronto Institute for Aerospace Studies, scheduled for 
September 30 - October 1, 2015, was announced on May 1, 2015. Since then, one of the 
reviewers, Dr. Elaine Oran of the University of Maryland, has been replaced by Dr. Roxana 
Zangor of Pratt & Whitney Canada. 
 
The review team is: 
 

Jonathan How, PhD 
Richard Cockburn Maclaurin Professor of Aeronautics and Astronautics 
Department of Aeronautics and Astronautics, Massachusetts Institute of Technology 
 
Sanjiva Lele, PhD  
Professor, Aeronautics and Astronautics, and Mechanical Engineering 
Department of Mechanical Engineering, Stanford University 
 
Metin Yaras, PhD  
Chair and Professor 
Department of Mechanical and Aerospace Engineering, Carleton University 
 
Roxana Zangor, PhD 
Manager, Technology Collaboration Office 
Pratt & Whitney Canada  
 

Members of the Faculty who would like to offer comments toward the review of UTIAS are 
asked to send them via email to Caroline Ziegler (caroline@ecf.utoronto.ca). 
 
Please circulate this memorandum to any member of the Faculty who may not have received it 
through the general distribution. 
 
Thank you. 
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